
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

In the Matter of the Application of Lake Region            ) 
Water & Sewer Company for an Extension of              )          File No. WE-2015-0220 
Time Within Which to File its 2014 Annual Report(s)   ) 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Lake Region            ) 
Water & Sewer Company for an Extension of              )          File No. SE-2015-0221 
Time Within Which to File its 2014 Annual Report(s)   ) 

 
 

STATUS REPORT 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by 

and through the undersigned counsel, and respectfully submits its Staff Report in the 

above captioned matter. 

1.     On March 18, 2015, Lake Region Water & Sewer Company 

(“Company”) filed an Application for its water utility service, as well as its sewer 

utility service, to request the Commission extend the time for filing its calendar year 

2014 annual reports until July 31, 2015. 

2.     Staff filed its Recommendation on March 30, 2015 indicating its support 

for an extension until June 30, 2015. On April 10, 2015, the Commission granted an 

extension of time for the Company to file its annual reports no later than June 30, 2015. 

3. On June 30, 2015, Lake Region Water and Sewer Co. filed its reports.  

The reports were finalized and marked complete on July 14, 2015. The Company is 

now considered compliant. 

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully submits its Staff Report and recommends the 

Commission issue an order closing file numbers WE-2015-0220 and SE-2015-0221. 
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Respectfully Submitted,  
 

/s/ Marcella L. Mueth 
Marcella L. Mueth 
Assistant Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 66098 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
Telephone:   (573) 751-4140 
Fax:    (573) 751-9285 
Email:  marcella.mueth@psc.mo.gov 

 
 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
 I hereby certify that true and correct copies of the foregoing were served 
electronically to all counsel of record this 17th day of August, 2015. 
 

  /s/ Marcella L. Mueth  
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